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JUNE / JULY NEWSLETTER 

 We had a LOT of event activity in April and May, a welcome change from all of the cancelations we’ve  

experienced over the past year (Thanks a lot, COVID). Here’s a lot of pictures to commemorate! 

Jenks Trojan Aquatic Center (the 

NEW pool) celebrates 10 years! 

Above: Andrew Travis, Bruce Dart, Cyndee Maxwell, 

Howard Wolf (OG!), Denise Smart (OG!) and Leslie 

Moon. 

Right: Andrew Travis, Rich Brown, Adina Meilner (coach), 

lots of people in the water. 

Upcoming Events and Helpful Links 
Date Event / Location Date Event / Location 

July 17 Summer Roundup Triathlon 
(Joplin, MO) 

Sept. 19 Tallchief OW Challenge  
(Zink Ranch, OK) 

July 21 – 25 USMS SCY Nationals 
(Greensboro, NC) 

Oct. 6 – 10 USMS LCM Nationals 
(Geneva, OH) 

Aug. TBD Okla. Memorial Meet 
(JTAC, OK) 

    

JCE—Pool Schedules 

JCE—Pay Monthly Dues 

US Masters Swimming 

Oklahoma Swim LMSC 

TMSC Facebook page 

https://www.jenkscommunityed.com/class-calendar&a=view&class_id=2664
https://www.jenkscommunityed.com/class-calendar&a=view&class_id=2664
https://www.usms.org/
http://www.okswim.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/393906497350633
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Hosted by Sean Callan and Trident Aquatics 

SOUTH CENTRAL ZONE MEET—MAY 8 

Congrats to all swimmers representing 

TMSC and thanks to coach  

Adina Meilner. And how about that new 

club banner! 

Competing were: Rebecca Camfield, Jon 

Dees, Phil Hengen, Hayley Myers, Don 

Nelson, Brad Portway, Denise Smart, 

Nathan Stewart, Andrew Travis 

For official results (click below): 

Great Going Swimmers! 

https://usmssouthcentralzone.org/2021-scy-merged-champs?fbclid=IwAR1KiJAvEszqZYstfNDMjZlr0mNHvWRp9ehhxqCIYZzIpaKfmNgrm9mAfC4
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We said goodbye to our fearless leader, David 

Herrold (but then he showed up at Saturday  

practice) as he and his family embark on a new 

adventure in Dallas. He’s still our prez and we  

welcomed the chance to bring back the tradition 

of Georges’ burgers ‘n beers after practice. 

IRONMAN Fever Hits Tulsa! 

The first IRONMAN since COVID shut everything down was 

held right here in Tulsa. The week leading up to the event 

brought several athletes to JTAC for training. More than 

2,600 athletes started the race on May 23rd. TMSC showed 

its support for the event by volunteering along the route 

and we supported our athletes by tracking them virtually 

throughout their journey.  

Congratulations to our current and past TMSC members: 

Max Harris, Kevin Hayes (Debbie Hayes’ son),   

Matt Bacon and Nicole Mason! 

Rich Brown and Lisa Ruffin on the 

water early for kayak support. Max Harris ready to go! 



 

 4 

JUNE / JULY NEWSLETTER 

 

Block the date, September 19th, and get the word out, the 13th 

Annual Tallchief Open Water Challenge at Zink Ranch is a go! We 

began in 2008 with only 30 swimmers. In 2019, we sold out well ahead 

of our event and with the success of Ironman Tulsa, we expect 

another great crowd in 2021! 

To our club members—we hope everyone will swim, but if open water 

isn’t your deal, we will need plenty of volunteers to help pull off this fun 

event. Reach out to Leslie Moon or Denise Smart if you want to help! 

13TH ANNUAL TALLCHIEF IS ON! 

As of June 2021 

TMSC BY THE NUMBERS 

On-Deck Coaching in June/July 

Mon/Wed – 6:00 – 7:45 p.m. 

Wed – 5:30 – 7:15 a.m. 

Sat – 8:30–10:30 a.m. 

TMSC By Age Group 

20s 13.51% 

30s 8.11% 

40s 13.51% 

50s 22.97% 

60s 33.78% 

70s 5.41% 

80s 2.70% 

. . . Just keep swimming . . . 


